
 

 

 

 

September 10, 2014 

 

 

TO:  LMCD Board of Directors 

   

FROM: Greg Nybeck, LMCD Executive Director 

 

SUBJECT: Notice of Cancelled Special Meeting 

 

Due to the weather, Chair Dan Baasen has cancelled the Lake Minnetonka Conservation District 

(LMCD) special meeting (workshop) scheduled for Wednesday, September 10
th

, at 5:30 p.m.  

This workshop, which was scheduled to be conducted on Lake Minnetonka, will be rescheduled 

for a date to be determined.  Further details will be provided in the near future.   

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or if I can be of further assistance.  Thanks!  

 


